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PUBLIC SAFETY  AND  FISCAL MANAGEMENT 

Date: 
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FAV(A)  

  

REPORT:   

 

Committee Vote:  Favorable with Amendments, 4-0 (In favor: Council Members Patterson, 

Lehman, Taveras and Turner) 

 

CB-88-2015, establishes a process for developing and reviewing the County’s Local Impact 

Grant Funds Multi-Year Plan. The Annotated Code of Maryland, State Covenant Article, Section 

9-1A-31requires the County to develop in consultation with the local development council, a 

multi-year plan for the expenditure of local impact grants for services and improvements. The 

proposed Bill will require the County Executive to transmit the proposed Local Impact Grant 

Multi-Year Plan to the County Council for review and comment prior to submitting the Plan to 

the local development council. Best efforts shall be made to incorporate the Council’s 

recommendations before forwarding the plan to the local development council. 

Draft 2 of the Bill changes the time for Council review from 45 days to 30 days. It was felt that 

the 30 day window should be sufficient time to allow all parties to make comments. 

The Office of Law has reviewed this legislation and finds it to be in proper legislative form with 

no legal impediments to its enactment. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that the enactment of CB-88-2015 should not 

have an adverse fiscal impact on the County 

After considerable discussion, the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee voted 4-0 as 

amended on the bill. 


